
 

 

PPI AG | Moorfuhrtweg 13 | 22301 Hamburg 

H.E. 
António Guterres 
Secretary-General United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 

Hamburg, 27. September 2022 

Letter of Commitment UN Global Compact 
 

Dear Mr. Secretary General,  

We are pleased to inform you that PPI AG supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact in the 
areas of human rights, labour standards, environmental protection and anti-corruption. This letter ex-
presses our intention to advance the implementation of these principles within our sphere of influence. 
We will widely communicate this commitment to our stakeholders and the public.  

We also pledge to support the UN Global Compact through the following activities:  

Promoting and implementing partnerships with private sector actors and humanitarian organisations in 
the area of sustainability (corporate sustainability), supporting corporate partners of the UN Global Com-
pact in reporting on their social sustainability activities, and our engagement and cooperation with the 
German Global Compact Network.  

We recognise that a critical condition of our participation in the Global Compact is the biennial submission 
of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organisation's efforts to promote the princi-
ples of the Global Compact and the initiative.  

We support public accountability and the requirement for transparency and commit to report on our pro-
gress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter in accordance with 
the Global Compact COE guidelines.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
PPI AG     PPI AG       PPI AG 
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